
Fw: Quick Quack Car Wash 

Aurora M. Osbual <Aurora.Osbual@edcgov.us> 
Thu 10/26/2023 8:50 AM 

To:Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

Sincerely, 

Aurora Osbual 
Clerk of the Planning Commission 
Planning Division 

County of El Dorado 
Planning and Building Department 
2850 Fairlane Court 

Placerville, CA 95667 
Direct Line: (530) 621-5351 
Main Line: (530-621-5355 
aurora.osbual@edcgov.us 

From: BOS-Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 8:45 AM 

To: BOS-District I <bosone@edcgov.us>; BOS-District II <bostwo@edcgov.us>; BOS-District Ill 

<bosthree@edcgov.us>; BOS-District IV <bosfour@edcgov.us>; BOS-District V <bosfive@edcgov.us>; Tiffany 

Schmid <Tiffany.Schmid@edcgov.us>; Karen L.Garner<Karen.L.Garner@edcgov.us>; Brendan Ferry 

<brendan.ferry@edcgov.us>; Robert J. Peters <Robert.Peters@edcgov.us>; Aurora M. Osbual 

<Aurora.Osbual@edcgov.us> 

Subject: FW: Quick Quack Car Wash 

FYI 

El Dorado County Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
330 Fairlane Building A 
Placerville, CA 95667 
530.621.5390 

From: Kim Dawson <kim.dawson@edcgov.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2023 12:52 PM 
To: BOS-Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 
Subject: FW; Quick Quack Car Wash 

Can you please distribute to the Board and staff. Thanks, Kim 

Kim Dawson 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
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County of El Dorado 
330 Fair Lane, Building A 
Placerville, CA 95667 
(530) 621-5393 
kim.dawson@edcgov.us 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication with its contents may contain 
confidential and/or privileged information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s), 
except as otherwise permitted. Unauthorized interception, review, use, or disclosure is 
prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy 
Act. If you are not the intended recipient, or authorized to receive for the intended recipient, 
please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you for your 
consideration. 

From: Valorie Farris <vfarris33@~mail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2023 12:51 PM 
To: Karen L.Garner<Karen.L.Garner@edcgov.us>; Kim Dawson <kim.dawson@edcgov.us>; BOS-District I 

<bosone@edcgov.us> 
Subject: Quick Quack Car Wash 

We are residents of El Dorado Hills and live in Serrano. We are adamantly opposed to putting in a car wash in the 
Safeway shopping center on Serrano Parkway and Bass Lake Road. The sound studies and comparisons to those in 
Folsom and deeply flawed as they are NOT in residential areas but areas predominately surrounded by freeway 
noise and very busy (Costco) commercial areas. Do not ruin our neighborhood by allowing this intrusive business. 

Valorie & Paul Farris 
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